
I would like to indicate my support for the mandatory labelling of palm oil as proposed under the Truth 
in Labelling – Palm Oil Bill 2009. 
  
I support this bill as I believe that people should not destroy the habitat of endangered species in 
order to obtain a food product, especially not when there are alternative means available to obtain the 
food product. 
  
I would like to see products that include palm oil clearly labeled. I would like to see a similar logo to 
that used in dolphin friendly tuna, so that I am able to make a choice when purchasing products that 
use palm oil. I would then be able to support the farmers that use sustainable farming to produce 
palm oil. 
  
Thankyou 
  
Carmel Tritscher 
  
 


